05.1.29



JOHN  MILLEDGE  CHAPTER

The John Milledge Chapter was chartered in the mid-1930's. During World War II the Chapter became inactive, as many members were on active duty. The $30.00 in the Chapter's account was escheated to the State of Georgia during this period. The Chapter was re-activated in the mid-1970's. One of the members at that time, Charles Ennis, is still an active member. The current President, Bill Neely, transferred from the Atlanta Chapter to John Milledge in 1989. At that time membership was approximately 30, with normal meeting attendance 10-12. 

 


In 2001 Robert "Buddy" Bridges joined the John Milledge Chapter. Membership was 22. Due primarily to his enthusiastic recruiting and service as Registrar, the Chapter now stands at 50. Attendance at the monthly meetings has been in the 40 area.  We have a pipeline filled with applicants and interested parties. 

Submitted by President Bill Neely, May 2007

